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01/11/2019  09:55:422019/5361/T COMMNT Jeremy Lewison I object to the proposed action on the Elder. The Elder is a large tree by the boundary wall between the garden 

and the pavement. It is one of the largest trees in the road and is a distinctive feature of the surrounding 

environment not least in the way it gracefully overhangs the pavement. Unless it is diseased or otherwise 

unsustainable to fell it would be environmentally unfriendly and would remove something special from the 

road. The two cherry trees have already been removed before permission has been granted so I am unable to 

comment on this. I am happy for the olive tree and the pitisporum to be managed as indicated.
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